
  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS  
 
January 20, 2015 
Dr. Kenneth Pace – Business Presentation 
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
(Trial Breakfast at Holiday Inn) 
 
January 27, 2015 
No Breakfast Meeting 
 
February 3, 2015  
Robert Ramsey, Ramsey’s Diamond Jewelers  
Evening “Open House/Visitation” 
 
February 10, 2015  
Justin Farrae, Pinnacle Payroll Solutions of Louisiana 
(Trial Breakfast at Holiday Inn) 
 
February 17, 2015 
No Breakfast Meeting – Mardi Gras 
 
February 24, 2015 
Speed Presentation – Ralph’s on the Park 
GNOEA Board of Director’s Meeting 
 
March 10, 2015 
Dan Duplass, Deluxe Cleaners Laundry Storage, Inc. 
Morning “Open House/Visitation” 7:30 am – 9:00 am 
 
March 17, 2015 
No Breakfast Meeting – St. Patrick’s Day 
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PROGRAM FOR JANUARY 6, 2015 
“OPEN HOUSE/VISITATION” WITH 

PETER SATHER, KID GLOVES 
 
Yesterday we were pleased to visit with Peter Sather, Kid 
Gloves at his place of business located on South Galvez.  We 
had 38 members in attendance and the food was terrific!   
 
Kid Gloves are a specialty moving company.   In 23 years 
they've built a reputation on trust and quality of service.   Kid 
Gloves trucks run nationwide moving antiques, fine art, 
clocks, mirrors, chandeliers, pianos, and accessories.   
 
To put it simply, you can be comfortable knowing that your 
beautiful furniture and accessories are being handled with 
"Kid Gloves." 
 
Thank you to Peter and his staff for a great visit! 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
The Board of Directors will meet on Tuesday, January 20th, 
immediately following the breakfast meeting at the Holiday 
Inn.   
 
All Board Members and Committee Chairman should attend.  
All members are welcome. 

CONDOLENCES 
 
GNOEA wishes to send our deepest sympathy to Sally Suthon 
and Michael Mayhall who both lost their fathers recently. 
 
Our thoughts are with you and your family during this 
sorrowful time.  

CHANGE OF VENUE 
 

Please make a note that we are changing our meeting 
location from Ralph’s on the Park to the Holiday Inn for 
January 20th and February 10th only.   
 
We will be back at Ralph’s on the Park on February 24, 2015. 

NEW IEA AMBASSADOR 
BRIAN GREFFENIUS 

 
The IEA “Member News” newsletter is published and e-
mailed to IEA members around the 20th of each month.  The 
newsletter is sent to you personally from 
Director@ieaweb.com to the e-mail address that you have 
listed on the IEA website in your chapter database.  The 
newsletter includes chapter updates, lists new members, and 
features timely articles and information geared toward 
executive association members and executive directors. 
 
We are always looking for articles on general topics that 
would be of interest to the membership, top executives and 
key decision makers representing over 5,000 companies 
worldwide.  You can submit your articles to 
Director@ieaweb.com (deadline is the 15th of the month). 
Include your short bio, picture and avoid just promoting 
your company in the article. 
 
If you are not receiving the newsletter, check that your e-
mail address on the website is accurate.  If it needs to be 
updated your Executive Director can do that for you. You will 
also want to add Director@ieaweb.com to your contact list 
so that the e-mail does not go into your spam folder. 

mailto:susan@gnoea.com

